
   
 
 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR – TERM TIME ONLY  

Grade: G1 SCP 002 (pro rata) – 1 post  

£4,147.45 per annum  

7.5-hrs per week Term Time Only  

38-wks per year   

  

 We are seeking to employ an enthusiastic, hardworking lunchtime supervisor to join a dedicated 

and supportive team at our school.  

  

The position will involve working as part of a team under the direction and instruction of senior staff 

to provide care for our children during the school lunch break.  You will be assigned to a class and 

have responsibility for that class during their lunch break in the dining hall, during outdoor play and 

indoor wet play.  The ability to play games and build relationships with our children is essential.  At 

Whitehall supervision is not observing, it is interacting with the children, teaching them the skills of 

eating together and playing together safely and enjoyably. Our school has a no shouting policy so 

please do not apply for this post if that is one of your strategies for dealing with children.  

 Required for immediate start.  

 Application forms can be downloaded from http://www.whitehall-i.walsall.sch.uk/about-

us/vacancies/ or obtained from the School Office at Whitehall Nursery & Infant School, West 

Bromwich Road, Walsall, WS1 3HS.   If you wish to collect a form, please notify us by telephone 

(01922 721991) so that we are able to make arrangements with you about a suitable collection 

time.  

Closing Date:  2nd October 2025 

 Interviews Held: Week commencing 6th October 2025 

Whitehall Nursery and Infant School is fully committed to the safeguarding of all children. The 

successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced disclosure and records check. For all shortlisted 

candidates we will carry out online checks as part of our safeguarding due diligence.  This search 

does not form part of the shortlisting process and you will have the opportunity to discuss any issues 

of concern that may arise from this search at the interview.  

This post is covered by Part 7 of the Immigration Act (2016) and therefore the ability to speak fluent 

and spoken English is an essential requirement of the role. 
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